
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                   
  

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 

INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT OF  
THE NEW APOSTOLIC CHURCH IS VISITING THE PHILIPPINES. 

 
 
The New Apostolic Church in the Philippines will host the International President, Chief Apostle 
Jean-Luc Schneider with a delegation of the District Apostles from Switzerland, Argentina, and 
Canada.   
 
Three divine services are planned.  On Saturday, 13th December  at 17:00H at Makati Church in 
Bangkal followed by a Christmas musical presentation by the New Apostolic Church Makati 
youth.  Sunday, 14th December at 16:00H at Lagao Gym in the City of General Santos and on 
Tuesday, 16th December 10:00 am at the Macias Complex in Dumaguete City 
 
The President of the New Apostolic Church, Switzerland, DA Markus Fehlbaum will also visit 
Leyte where the Swiss charity organization “NAK-humanitas” was heavily engaged in relief, 
rehabilitation and reconstruction.   The participation in accomplished and ongoing projects 
amounted to 13.5 million Pesos.   Beneficiaries were besides the local church communities, 
also the Department of Education.   
 
The New Apostolic Church celebrated last year its 150th Anniversary and has its origins in the 
Catholic Apostolic Church of England in the early 19th Century and consists today of some 10 
Million members.   
 
In the Philippines, the church operates missions for the past 42 years and a very active 
humanitarian agency “NACSEARelief” representing “NAK Karitativ” of Germany and “NAK-
humanitas” of Switzerland besides other charity organizations of the NAC worldwide.   
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